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April School Board Report 
 

As of April 12, 2010 enrollment figures: 
6th grade: 46 
7th grade: 52 
8th grade: 51 

 
Attendance rate for the fifth – six weeks, February 15 – April 9, 2010: 96.65%  
 
8th grade students completed TAKS math testing on April 6, 2010 and TAKs reading on 
April 7, 2010. 
 
Remaining TAKS testing is as follows: 
Tuesday April 27, 2010:   6th & 7th grade TAKS math 
Wednesday April 28, 2010: 6th & 7th grade TAKS reading 
Thursday April 29, 2010:  8th grade TAKS science 
Friday April 30, 2010:  8th grade TAKS social studies 
 
7th and 8th grade girls and boys completed “Worth the Wait” on Wednesday April 14, 2010 
with Kassandra Sanders from Shannon Hospital.  These students met once a week during 
for nine weeks for this abstinence course. 
 
Our 7th and 8th grade track teams competed very well among five teams at the Jr. High 
School District Track meet in Presidio, Texas on Saturday April 10, 2010.  It was a very 
safe and comfortable environment, with hot weather.  Results were: 

7th grade Girls: 2nd place 
7th grade Boys: 2nd place 
8th grade Girls: 4th place 
8th grade Boys: 4th place 

 
 
 
 
 


